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ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE KY VAN NGUYEN: Good morning

L everyone. We open the record for a hearing on the complaint of Helen A,

Rogers against Philadelphia Gas Works at Docket F-01797582,

My name is Ky Van Nguyen and I am the Administrative Law Judge
presiding at this hearing. I would ask the parties to idé‘ntify themselves for
the record. Ms. Rogers, could you identify yourself for the record please?

MS. ROGERS: Excuse me, Your Honor. I can‘t hear a word you are
saying. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: T just introduced the case.

MS. ROGERS: Maybe if I come up closer because I can’t hear you

1 at all and I would rather hear what is happening to me. Can I stand here? |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. We open the record for a hearing on your
complaint against Philadelphia Gas Works.

MS. ROGERS: I have some papers. Most of my papers were taken

| during the time they were sent to me and I reported it to Harrisburg.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. All I did was just introduce:yo’ur case for
the record. There is no proceedings occurrihg now yet. I‘wiN ask you to
testify later.

MS. ROGERS: Ask me to testify?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes, and then the other side wm testify for their
case.

MS. ROGERS: Will that be now?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes. Just wait there,

MS. ROGERS: I can sit down?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717} 761.7150
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JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes.
MS. ROGERS: 1am not familiar. This is my first time with court
proceedings. [ was the one that initiated this,b'ehind the fact that -

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. Iintroduce the case for the record first

and then after that I will ask you to testify.

MS. ROGERS: Testify as to why I am here?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes.

MS. ROGERS: Well, I am here because --

JUDGE NGUYEN: Not yet.

MS. ROGERS: Oh, I don’t understand.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Can you identify yourself for the record?

MS. ROGERS: After they do? |

JUDGE NGUYEN: No. After you. Can ydu identify yourself for the
record first?

MS. ROGERS: Do you want me to testify now?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Not yet.

MR. FARINAS: He wants to know your name and your address.

MS. ROGERS: Okay, My name is Helen A. Rogers and [ live at
5628 Baltimore Avenue, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, 19143, That's it?

MR. FARINAS: That's it.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Mr. Farinas.

MR. FARINAS: Good morning, Your Honor. Laureto Farinas for the
Philadelphia Gas Works and I have one witness with me today. Her name
is Wendy Vacca. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay, thank you. Ms. Rogers, before you testify,

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717)781.7150
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I have to swear you in first, so please stand and raise your right hand.
Whereupdn&,

HELEN A, ROGERS
having been duly sworn, testified as foilows:

DIRECT TESTIMONY

JUDGE NGUYEN: Now, teli me why you are here‘.

THE WfTNESS: Can 1 sit down because my back is killing me?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Sure.

THE Wi‘TNESS: I wrote Harrisburg due to the fact that three homes
are trying to take my home and one of them have been taking my gas.
The reason why I know that is because I didn’t find it out until about four
years ago.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Tell me about the home taking your gas.

MS. ROGERS: My gas goes to them. My gas shuts off three and

four hours and sometimes longer and then my radfators are cold. My

“heater, I had the insurance that the Gas Company has ever since. Igust ‘

stopped it two years ago when I found out that my gas was being taken

and the person that works for the Gas Company is the one that hves the

 door down. His parents - that is where my gas is going.

JUDGE NGUYEN: So that person that is working for the Company -

MS. ROGERS: He works for Philadelphia Gas Works.

JUDGE NGUYEN: --took your gas?

THEk WITNESS: He works for Philadelphia Gas Works. His mother
and father live there. 5634. I live at 5628 Baltimore Avenue.

JUDGE NGUYEN: And that person takes your gas?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPARNY  (717)781-7150
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THE WITNESS: My gas goes to their home for three or four hours

or more, 1don’'t know how long and I can tell. I have osteo-arthritis of the

spine. They moved up - I mean - yes, in 1998.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How do they take your gas? |

THE WITNESS: Well, in delivery. That is the only way. On the bill,

it says that you have gas theft. So gas is stolen and I was trying to find

out how it was by asking and inquiring and looking at my bill. Ithought it

' was in delivery because the number that I am given on my bill is the same

number that I have had ever since I have been there for the 42 years.
JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you have ény proof of theft of your gas?
THE WITNESS: That my gas is taken?
JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes. Do you have any proof of that?
THE WITNESS: My health itself. I have never ~ I am notsickly. I
never was sick. My nieces came in from Chicago and took me to the )

University of Pennsylvania Hospital. I had a bone density test because I

| live alone. 1 have cold in my spine and just recently, two weeks ago -

JUDGE NGUYEN: So that is when you found proof?
THE WITNESS: That is where I know t’hat the gas is going because

they begin to -~ they don't know mev. I have been there all these years and

i I am not from Philadelphia. That is why they treat me the way they do.

They put this witchcraft all over my porch. These same people are trying

to force me to move for their son to move in my home and I still have the

{i probiem.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Who is going to move into your home?

THE WITNESS: 5634, The same people that 1 told you is getting

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING CUMPANY (717} 7817150
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MYy gas.

JUDGE NGUYEN: They took your gas and they want to move to

|1 your house?

THE WITNESS: They want my house. They want their son to move

|l into my home.

JUDGE NGUYEN: And the son is an emplo?ee‘ of Phiiadelphia Gas
Works? Heis an exﬁploy.ee of the Gas Company?

THE WITNESS: Phiiadeiphia Gas Cdmpany. I have talked with
them but of cdurse I'am up in age, so naturally, it seems like in

Phi!adelpyhia, if you pass 60, you are senile or you are demented. So right

il away when 1 made the remarks, they took me to a mental - Mercy

Hospital.
JUDGE NGUYEN: How old are you?
THE WITNESS: How old am I?
JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes.
THE WITNESS: Iam 82. I will be 83 the 16 of April, this year.
JUDGE NGUYEN: So you have a problem with your memory?
THE WITNESS: I have none. The hospital doctors - the

psychiatrist and all that, 1 stayed for a week. I have an atrial flatter. It

 runs in my family. Heart problems. Not mental problems.

JUDGE NGUYEN: I see.

THE WITNESS: And so that is why I questioned all the different
changes when they begin to - when they moved up hefe and they want to
take my house.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Why do they want to move into your house?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTIHNG COMPANY {7173 7847150
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THE WITNESS: I'don’t know why they want to move in, sir. 1
don't know what they want it for. I«t”s a large family, I hear. It's 12 grown
childrén. Six from the father’s side and the mother’s side. They must have
had children before. Idon’t know and one of the sons that wkorks for the

Philadelphia Gas Works, how I know? I got 75 calls on my phone from the

Edwards. That is their name, and all different hours of the night. 2:30in

 the morning. I had to change my phone eight times.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How do they know your telephone number?

THE WITNESS: They take my mail. My mall is taken. I have case

| numbers for postal and I have the identify theft. They take my money.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How far between your home and their home?

THE WITNESS: 1didn't get it?

JUDGE NGUYEN: How far between your home and their home?

THE WITNESS: Two doors down. The second house. 5630, This
Is going to -~ they have my phone tappeds ~

JUDGE NGUYEN: They tap your phone?

THE WITNESS: Yes, I have my phone here. 1don't sleep. I have
been up since 4:30 this momihg. I had to buy this in order for me to call

the police. The 12 Precinct don't come for me but in order for me to get

il downtown -- 7% and ~ well, I call 9-1-1. They shut me off.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Why?

THE WITNESS: I don’t know. They shut me off because -
JUDGE NGUYEN: Who are they? |

THE WITNESS: Pardon me?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Who are they?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {717} 781.7150
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THE WITNESS: Next door. 5630. There are three houses. 5630.
32 is a drug house. You have -~ well, the District Attorney got in touch with
me because they closed it up. I don't know why they got in touch with me

because I don't do drugs and I have no children that deals with the

{ children that live in the home, but they said because they want my house

| and they are trying to force me out.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you have any quarrel with them?

THE WITNESS: No, I have no quarrel with them. I ha\}e no reason
téﬂ I worked for thé Internal Revenue Service at 6% and Arch and I retired
in 1989 and before then, I traveled for Security. For Bonwick Tellers and
for Wanamaker’s. I have no reason to argue with none of them. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: How long have you known them?

THE WITNESS: Known them?

JUDGE NGUYEN: Yes.

THE W‘H“NESS: I havé seen some of them throughout the years.

JUDGE NGUYEN: For how long?

THE WITNESS: Well, the girls I watch grow up, so they are in their

|| forties now. Some of them come back home.

JUDGE NGUYEN: So over 20 years?
THE WITNESS: Yes. About 25, 30 years. Some of them come

back to the home and so that is what is happening. My gas bill has never

been so much because I can’t breathe. Over 70, I can't stand it. luse a

| fan.

 JUDGE NGUYEN: How many people are there in your family?

THE WITNESS: There were nine of us. Now it's just me. I have no

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717} 7617180
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farmily. I‘ have no children. ‘

JUDGE NGUYEN: Just yourself?

THE WITNESS: Just myself. My husband died in 1996. When he
was there, I had no problems. No flat tires; no broken windshield; no
nothing. I got a divorce in 1971 and I kept the house. Ever since then, I
have had trouble. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. So what are you complaining absut? You
are complaining about them stealing your gas?

| THE WITNESS: Yes. Iam complaining about them wanting me to
have - why would I continue to stay there? You know, I do have some
relatives in Connecticut ahd Long Island. The young fellow that came and
got me out of the hospital ~ Mercy Hospital, he was from Long Island. 1
don't have any immediate family and for me to take on budgets and stuff

like that, I don’t use that kind of gas. I don't do no cooking; I don’t do no

washing. I go to the Laundromat and I don't see paying $200 a month in

the summer for something that I am low income, when I have to pay $120

a month for medicine.

JUDGE NGUYEN: You are complaining about your gas bill rising?

THE WITNESS: I am complaining behind the fact of my gas being

|| taken because I know that if it is high like that, somebody is taking it.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How high is your gas bill?

THE WITNESS: I never paid over $100. In 2001, it went up $100

a month. $142 was January and February it was two-somethirig. March, it

was $317; April it was $451 and May it was $505. That is when I went

down to 10" and Chestnut to the Gas Company and talk to them about it

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY - (717) 7817150
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because I know that 1 didn't use that kind ofa gas.
JUDGE NGUYEN: When was your gas bill high?
THE WITNESS: When what?
JUDGE NGUYEN: What month was your gas bill high?

THE WITNESS: My gas is high now most of the times. In

| November of 2005, it was $64 and that’s okay. I know in the winter it is a

little higher and before then it was like $54. You know how it fluctuates
and then December, the month after, I got a $305 bill. She says $313,‘

JUDGE NGUYEN: January?

THE WITNESS: December of 2005. $313 she says. 1never had a
bill like that and it's nothing wrong with my heaters. The Gas Works let
their repair people charge me $50 every visit. They visit four times a year.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Tell me about your house. Describe your house.

THE WITNESS: It’s four bedrooms, twd story aﬁd a full basement
but no one lives there but me. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: How many rooms are there in the house?

THE WITNESS: Eight rooms. I have four bedrooms, 1 have a living

room, a dining room and a kitchen and a full basement.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How many bathrooms?

THE WITNESS: I have a bath and a half. A full bath upsl:éirs and
then the basement. Ihave a pah:ial bath. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Now, tell mekabom; your appliances that uses
gas. ‘

THE WITNESS: 1don't ’do anything there. I don’t wash. 1 very

seldorm eat there. Ibuy my food. I hate cooking and that’s it. I eat out

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (#17) 761 7150
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with friends or what have you and I don't wash there.
JUDGE NGUYEN: You don't use any gas?

THE WITNESS: Well, you know, I might heat up something like

that but as far as cooking meals, I don’t do. 1 was invited to my nephew’s

home in New York forr Thanksgiving and Christmas, you know. Big meals I
don't do.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you have a gas stove?

THE WITNESS: Sure I have a gas stove. 1 have é kitchen. I use
to cook. Iwas married but since I got the back trouble and my hands are
numb, I have very poor circulation, so I don't try to do »énything to bring on
anything that I have to go to the hospital. 1 don't wya'nt to do that. I just
didn’t want to take on another - I don’t mind paying my bill. I pay my way
- every bill and if my biils were high, I would see to it. | |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you get assistance from them? Gas
assistance? |

THE WITNESS: No, I don’t. They were telling me about programs,

- but why would I stay here in the City? 1 am 43 years now in this house

and I am not happy. Why should I stay here now and take on something
that I cannot afford? I will pay it off and find me a single house i’n, North
Jersey closer to my family and that’s it. I will be happier because those
people that live there, they are very nice some of them but the three
houses that want my house, they aré very bad.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Who wants your house? How come?

THE WITNESS: They want it for their friend that works‘for the

Phitadelphia Gas Works. Ted Breswick. I know all their names. 1 have

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (717) 781-7150




FORM ¥

10

H

12

16
17
18

19

21

22

23

25

20 |

&

| Caller ID and their names are coming up on my phone. They even have

people watching me and I think it is illegal. They watch me from the park.
JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you own your home?
THE WITNESS: Yes, I own it.
JUDGE NGUYEN: So they want to buy your house?
THE WITNESS: The way they act, I would be afraid to sit down at

a settlement table with them, That’s right. I am afraid of them. They

| have people watching me from the park all day and paying them.

JUDGE NGUYEN: What else do you have to tell me?

THE WITNESS: 1 don't mind being charged what I owe. I went up
to the grocery store, which is the next block up, and when I came back,
that person which 1 only know her name recently, she had me taken in

handcuffs to the mental hospital. She said she was a relativé of mine and

|| that I threatened her. This is for them to take my house. They figure that

if you are mentally ill and you don't have a family, because they don't see
anyone comingbecause all my brothers and sisters are deceased, they
think they can take my house. I am the youngest and I am alone.

JUDGE NGUYEN; Okay. You can take a seat and he is going to ask
you some questions. |

THE WITNESS: Okay.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Mr. Farinas.

MR. FARINAS: Thank you, Yer Hohoh

CROSS EXAMINATION
" BY MR. FARINAS:

Q. Ms. Rogers, I just want to ask you a coupie of questions to

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717} 781-7150
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| Q. Okay. Can you stop there? So who do you believe is the house

clarify. Your address is 5628 Baltimore Avenue and the house of the family

| whose son works for the Gas Works is 56307

A. 5630. Next door, yes.
Q. Who lives at 56347
A. The Edwards live at 5634, 5632, the Poles live there. 1 watch

her grow up and her mother and father died.

that is stealing your gas? |
A. 5634. The Edwards,
Q. I am somewhat familiar with West Phi!adelphia; Baltimore
Avenue is row homes; correct?
A. Yes.
| Q. So the house that you believe is stealing your gas isn’t even
next door?

A. No. They have delivery. Isaw a truck pulled up and I called

Harrisburg. 5632, they are friends. They were always good friends. She

was trying to get the same thing that they are doing to me. She had a

! truck there. A white gas truck. This woman was running her hands. I sat

by my living room window and watched her running her hands up and
down the window and typing things and the young man got out and went

into 5632, which is the Poles. I watched this woman grow up. She has six

| children. They are not all grown.

Q. Okay. You have a hot water that is run by gas?
A. Yes, I have a hot water heater.

Q. And you have a stove run by gas?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY . (717) 7817150
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Yes, I have a gas stove,
And the way you heat your home?

I have a gas heater.

o » o »

. And the reason why you think your gas bill is too high is
because people are stealing your gas?
A. 1dont think it is too high, sir. I said all of a sudden, whenever

they need samething, my gas goes up high. $228, 1 paid that bill. I have

it here somewhere - a check because she put my papers ih my pocket

book on my nightstand and this is what they does. It's identify theft and I

¢ found all of these and none of the cancelled checks. She took them out.

i That is next door. They figure that I am up in age and you know, it sounds

crazy but they take my gas.
Q. Have you reported this to the police?

A. Of course. The 12 Precinct. They talk to me. I call them say 8

' O’clock this morning and they say, “okay, we will send someone over.” I

might see them two days later or not at all. I went over and taik to the

Captain. I talked to Captain Oswald that was there. We have another

| Captain besides him. He is a little bit better. At least they will come a day

|| after or two.

Q. Have they ever take any actions against the people that you
say are stealing your gas?

A. Downtown to Senator Blackweli’s office on the fourth floor and
to Senator Williams. I have been to two of the State Representatives. [
have been to quite a few of them to talk to them about the situation. All 1

want is not attention. Treat me like they treat everybody else. Let me be

COMMOUNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY ~ (717) 781 7180
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able fo go to the store or go to visit away a day or two without my house
being broken in. 1 pay taxes. Thatis all I want.

Q. Have they ever taken any action against the people who you
think are breaking into your house?

A. You know what thé police tell me, “you have to see it.”

Q. So you haven'’t seen this?

A. That is what they tell me and I tell them that 1 have a hamper

 full of clothes to take to the Laundromat and she took the dirty clothes out.

She takes clothes out of my dresser drawer and I don’t know what to do. 1
am going to move. |
MR. FARINAS: Thank you and I have no further questions, Your
Honor. »
| THE WITNESS: That is what I am going to do when I find a place.
I wili move out of Philadelphia to a Senior Citizen home where I have

protection. I dont mind paying what I owe but I don’t owe no thousand

It dollars. That is what they say 1 owe.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay, thank you. Mr. Farinas, call your witness.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, I would like to call Wendy Vacca.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Ms. Vacca, pfeasé raise your right hand.
Whereupon,

WENDY VACCA
having been duly sworn, testified as follows:
| DIRECT EXAMINATION
BY MR, FARINAS: |

Q. Ms. Vacca, are you employed by PGW?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (717)7681-7150




EDFDd

11

12

13

14

15

16

18

19

20

21

22

24

25

A. Yes,lam.
Q. And what is your title?
A,. Cust‘omer Review Officer.
Q. As a Customer Review Officer, what do your duties entail?
A, To investigate and review customer'é complaint on the informal
and formal level.

Q. Have you reviewed the complaint filed by Ms. Rogers that we

| are discussing today?

A. Yes, I have.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, if I may, I have previ‘ously distributed
to everyone including yourself and I would like to have marked as PGW
Exhibit No. 1, a nine page document which has as it’s title “History Request
Report for Account,” and it gives Ms. Roger's accouﬁt number.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. Mark it as PGW Exhibit No. 1.

| {Whereupon, the docufneht Was
- marked as PGW Exhibit No. 1 for
identiﬁcation.)

BY MR. FARINAS:

Q. Ms. Vacca, do you have that m front of ym)?

A. Yes, 1do.

Q. Can you comment on the activities on Ms. Roger’s account
generally, and give us an overview summary of the status of her account?

A. Okay. This documenit is a history of the billings for Ms. Rogers

 at 5628 Baltimore Avenue. It lists all the bills and the payments. It also

lists that the meter readings were actual AMR readings. If you go to page

‘ COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY . {717) 781-7150
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nine of nine - the last page, her current account balance is $1,021.28.

She does make payments on a regular basis but the payment doesn‘t cover

the entire billing, leaving the balance to accumulate.

Q. If I may Ms. Vacca, on page nine there is an entry which is
actually marked by a little arrow. Can you explain what occurred on
9/21/2005?

A. The customer had a prior formal and the settlement in that

case, we gave her an allowance of $50 and we waived the late payment

| charges also of $226.56.

Q. Can I ask you to comment generally on her gas usage,

particularly the bill that she talked about and that is the bills from the past

winter or from this winter?
| MS. ROGERS: Talk about I owe over a thousand dollars. Lord,
they are lying.

THE WITNESS: Well, the December billing - December 19, 2005,
which is on page nine of nine towards the bottom half of the document‘:, the
bill for that month wasv$313.86. She did make a payment in January,
which was $120.

MS. ROGERS: Excuse me. I make payments eVery' month.

THE WITNESS: Corréct; You do make payments

JUDGE NGUYEN: Please. After they testify then you can ask the
questions.

" BY MR. FARINAS: |
Q. What adds to Ms. Rogers bills each month and why does it

make the bill increase?

. COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY ~ {717) 761-7150
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A. There are late payment charges that have accumulated. The

i reason there are late payment charges is because of the accumulated
|| unpaid balance and also because there is no type of agreement made on

! the balance. |

Q. Ms. Vacca, did you hear Ms. Rogers’ earlier testimony
concerning someone stéa’ling her gas?

A. Yes, I did.

Q. Did you' ever try to explain her bill so she would understand
what is going on with her bill?

A, Yes, T did.

Q. Can you tell us about your explanation of her bill?

A. The billings that are chargea on this document is for her meter
for the property only at 5628 Baltimore Avenue. No other property and no
other meter. |

Q. Did you ever do an analysis of the gas usage on her meter?

AL Yes, 1 d‘id.
MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, if I may, Iam goihg to go a little bit

out of order because I didn't realize that we would need this. I would like

 to have marked as PGW Exhibit No. 3, a one page document which has as

it's heading, “Gas Usage Analysis.”
JUDGE NGUYEN: We will mark it as PGW Exhibit No. 3.
MR. FARINAS: Thank you, Your Honor. ’
(Whereupon, the document was
marked as PGW Exhibit No. 3 for

identification.)

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (717) 781-7150
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- BY MR. FARINAS:
Ms. Vacca, do you have that document in front of you?
Yes.

Did you prepare this document?

> o » O

Yes, 1 did.

Q. Can you tell us what the document s intended to show and
gi\}e us an explanation of your analysis?

A. Okay. The usage at the property at 5628 Baltm’mré Avenue,
each line is yearly usage, starting with '02 to '03. All the way thrsugh to |
thé bottom line goes from ‘05 to ‘06. If you go all the way over to the right
hand column of the document, it breaks it down to cubic feet per degree-

day, which is an average of consumption and as you can see, the average

JUDGE NGUYEN: What is CFDD?

THE WITNESS: Cublc feet per degree-day. That is the usage on a
yeariy basis.
JUDGE NGUYEN; Okay.
BY MR. FARINAS:
Q. Interms of someone éipe‘r?encmg’high gas bills, what can
contribute to the feeling of having high gas bills?

A. Rate increases.

Q. And how about the condition of someone’s home?

A. Poorly insulated homes; big homes that cost more money to
heat if they are poorly insulated,

Q. And if I may, for the benefit of both the record and for.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (7173781-2150
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Ms. Rogers, can you explain what her options are with respect to making
an agreement with PGW?

A. Okay. 1spoke to Ms. Rogers beforehand and she did give me
her income and she would qualify for our CRP program and at this point,
that would be her best option. She could enter into a no money down with

PGW, where she would pay monthly based on her income, With the

income that she has given me, her monthly payment would be roughly

1 $116 per month on the CRP prb,gram.

If she choose not to go on to the CRP program, she could enter into

1 a8 budget agreement and the budget agreement, she would need to pay 20

percent down, which would be $204 and subsequently on a monthly basis

she would pay her monthly budget, which at this point is $185, plus $20

towards her arrears, making a monthly payment of $205.

Q. Was there a BCS decision in this matter?

A. Yes, there was,

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, if I may, the BCS decision is a one page

- docurment which I previously marked and distributed ‘as PGW Exhibit No. 2.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay. We will mark it for identification as PGW

Exhibit No. 2.
(Whereupon, the document kwas
marked as PGW Exhibit No. 2 for
identification.)

BY MR. FARINAS:

Q. Ms. Vacca, can you briefly summarize the findings of the

! Bureau of Consumer Services?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (717}781-7150
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A, Okay. The decision was that the bills were based on actual

 meter readings. The consumption confirmed that the usage was in line

| with the historical consumption at the address and it gave the customer the

option of entering into a payment agreement and to contact PGW before

| September 7, 2005 to enter into a payment agreement or apply for the

CRP agreement.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, I have no further questiodsi Ms. Vacca

 is available for cross-examination.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Ms. Rogers, tell me about your income btea‘se‘

MS. ROGERS: I can't hear you, sir.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Can you tell me about how much you get each
month? ‘

MS. ROGERS: I get from my Social Security, $1,139.00 a month,

JUDGE NGUYEN: What else? '

MS. ROGERS: I have a small pension from the Internal Revenue
Service.

JUDGE NGUYEN: How much?

MS. ROGERS: All I getis $216 minus $123.11 for my Keystone
East Insurance, so I get $92 ahd some change. That is all I get.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Is that it?

MS ROGERS: Yes, that's it, and they take out $88.50 on the |

Social Security, so I get $1,051.00 each month. $88.50 is for the

insurance, you know. Medicare A and B.

JUDGE NGUYEN: And how much do you get from your pension

 plan?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717)781-T150
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MS. ROGERS: $216 is the pension plan, minus $123.11 which is
for the Keystone East, Blue Cross and Blue Shield Insurance.

JUDGE NGUYEN: And you mentioned A and B What is that?

MS. ROGERS: Aand B is Medicare for Social Security. Thatis

Social Security insurance. Iam having to buy hearing aids. I didn't know I

- can’t hear,

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, she has just added new information on
the record that we weren’t aware of before. 1 don't know how you want to
handle it, but I would like to ask her a few questions.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay.

BY MR. FARINAS:

Q. Ms. Rogers, you have two sources of income; correct?

A. Thave one.

Q. You have two places where you get income; right? Social
Security for $1,139, and that is what you told us about before; correct?

A. Yes.

Q. And then you get a pension of $216, but you get the change

! from that, which is $927?

A. $92.00 is what I get after the insurance for Keystone East is

taken out.

Q. And so the sum of $1,139.00 plus the $92 comes to -

A. That's the gross. The balance of my Social Security is $1,051

-and then I pay for my medicine and that cost me $120 a month.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, 1 am bringing this up only because it

may push her over the line for eligibility for the CRP program.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY - (717) 78%-7150
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MS. ROGERS: I have no car. 1 have to take public transportation

| the best way I can and that is why I shop with a cart. I use it but 1didn’t

| want to bring it here because it is a little cart.

JUDGE NGUYEN : Do you have any questions for Ms. Vacca?
MS. ROGERS: If you don't mind, I would rather hear. Let me
. come a little closer. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Do you have any questions for ‘the witness?

MS. ROGERS: Yes. |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay.

CROSS EXAMINATION

BY MS. ROGERS:

Q. VI heard you say something about $50 whenrl made the
settlement, because like my step-daughter says, if you don't owe, you
don’t pay. ! never had anyone call and annoy me at home and so when

the Gas Works called, I listened at first and then I didn't and then when 1

| did listen, he sent you a letter and I went through my mails and it was

$151.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, can you let her ask a question?

MS. ROGERS: Let me finish, sir.

BY MS. ROGERS:

Q. Why would you put $150 on someone’s delinquent account and
that is what he told me after I made a payment of $100 in December and

October was $118. $318 was the payment they said. I wrote Harrisburg

| and I sent them rmy copies because like I told you, all my papers are gone.

MR. FARINAS: Ms. Rogers, what is the question?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY  (717;781.7150
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BY MS. ROGERS:

Q. They told me it would be no balance and that was in ‘02 of

- December. Come January, I get a bill of $50 which I paid, plus $400 from

November of ‘02 and from then on, they kept adding to the $400.

MR. FARINAS: Your Hopor, can you -

JUDGE NGUYEN: Ms. Rogers, ¢an you ask the question? Ask the
question please?

BY MS, ROGERS:

Q. Why would you keep adding to something thét has no balance?

A. PGW did credit your account. After you made the payment,
you received a bill with a $50 credit.

Q. No, I haven't received any bill. They said they made a mistake.
Itis hot my fault you told me that everything was clear. rYo,ur Honor, I am

paying every month. Where did the $400 come from when 1 have no

! balance? 1 don't understand that.

JUDGE NGUYEN: Ms. Rogers, let her answer your question.
THE WITNESS: The $50 that PGW credited your account was in the

interest of good customer relations in order to satisfy your formal

complaint that you filed against PGW.

BY MS. ROGERS:
Q. Inever received anything about a $50. That is all. I didn’t get
no letter about no $50.

A. We didn‘t send you a letter. We just credited your account in

i the interest of good customer relationship. We did credit your account

$150 back in ‘02. It’s shown on the document in the history of your

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY . (717; 7681-7150
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account.
JUDGE NGUYEN: What month is that?
THE WITNESS: It is shown on PGW 1, page“ S of 9.
JUDGE NGUYEN: And where is that?

- THE WITNESS: Towards the bottom of the document and the date
is 10/17/02. The last two lines of the document. THE $38.35 LPCWVE and
thé allowance for $112.07, bringing the total credit to $150.

JUDGE NGUYEN: You credited that amount to her account?
THE WITNESS: Yes.
JUDGE NGUYEN: How about the $50 credit?
THE WITNESS: That is on page 9 of 9 and the date is 9/21/05.
You will see Allows $50, and we also waived late payment charges also in
the amount of $223.56. | | |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Ms. Rogers, do you hé_ve any other questions?

MS. ROGERS: No, I don’t have any other than the fact that I don't
know why they keep asking me to join or be}onvg to something that
eventually I am going to have to pay a lump sum and I can’t afford it, 1
know I pay my bills and I don't use that kind of gas and I cannot afford to
pay that, |

JUDGE NGUYEN: Okay, thank you. Mr. Farinas, do you have any
questions? | |

MR, FARINAS: Your Honor, I have nio redirect at this time. Twould
like to move that PGW Exhibit 1, 2 and 3 be admitted into thé record.

| JUDGE NGUYEN: PGW Exhibits 1, 2 and 3 are a'drf’xitted into the

record.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY - {717} 781.7150
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(Whereupon, the documents marked
marked as PGW Exhibits Nos. 1, 2
and 3 were received in evidence.)
MR. FARINAS: Thank you, Your Honor.
JUDGE NGUYEN: We are adjo.umed,

(Whereupon, at 10:40 a.m., the'proceedivngs were concluded.)

COMMORNWEALTH REPORTING COMBANY (717} 7681-7150




FORUL -

CERTIFICATE

[~ - S R AP A IR St SN

‘I hereby certify, as the stenographic reporter, that the foregoing

proceedings were taken stenographically by me, and thereafter reduced to

typewriting by me or under my directions; and that this transcript is a true
and accurate record to the best of my ability.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY, INC.

10

12
13
14

15

17
1¥
19
20

21

23
24

25 |l

BY:__ (g%‘kwA%QZﬂwvf

Georgette McEwan

NI
-

£

Gul o v

Ve

NEV

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY

{7173 761-7150

N

\r 303

~e
v

U -




T 419%2 M9y

6 401 ebed
922061t | v 9y 19% szze Y §661/02/€0 | 8E6L/G17Z0 D0'0$ 8498 ~8pios Tig 8661102/£0
: R 00 0% {00 ov8) {00 0pS) Avd 8661/70/ED
‘9zzoBIL | 151 5y o0ls telc Y 06610120 | BEBLILLIID 00°0¢ 59013 avoolLs 118 | 9661/81720
L o S o1 o008 {(S¥'5p13) (St 5913) _Avd 8661/p0/20
9gz08et | L | prigs 86C y 8681/L1/10 | 16610121 0008 vL15$ v 153 T8 8661/L1/1C
} B ‘ 00°0$ {5508} (5028 AVd B661/20/10
e o 00°0% (c5669) (55663} AVd 1661192721
- , . ‘ 1978 1928 1928 ad1 LB6LILLZY
ozzgBLE | 71t BL6S 6062 ¥ 1661/9L/21 | L66LivLIL 0003 8L°6.$ 81819 T8 L661/9)7e!
‘ ) _ 00 Us {09 253) (0o 0s3$) AVd 1661/p0/C)
i . ‘ R 65 23 6828 1 add LEBLILILL
9zz06L1 | 09 e tvs 1612 ¥ | zesLwliL | ZEBLSLOL 0008 | ZThrs WTHPS L TNE L BBV
, ~ 00°0% {D0°05$! {00059} AYd 16610/ S
] 8978 89°2$ 8978 Od? £66114110)
azzobLL | 6L 61918 LELZ Y 16BY/SHO0L | 266151160 00°0% 6L 013 61918 TuE | 66LGHOL
B , , v 128 b5 428 000% 8ady0 | 266120/0% |
T . L1 ooog (021r8) (00 1p3) Avd  {"uee1Lo01
9ZZCBLL | 8} 15 818 8142 ¥ LEBLIGLIE0 | L66L/SHED 0008 15618 | 15618 11 LB61/51760
. T 08028 9g'928 0003 804D | L86Up0/60
A R } 0008 | (00tpS) (o) | Avd 266117060
9230611 | St 9y CIg 0012 N 2651/91/80 | 1661/81140 00'0$ oreLs oy grs Tue ] L66LSLEO
. 0008 {00°1%8) (00'L¥8} AVd i U66LIH0/80
o 19°92¢$ 18°%2¢ _000$ gady¥s | LBBIAPOIED
9zz06Ll | 9t pivis | ceoz Y | 16B1/81:120 | 1661/61/90 0003 pLyLs ripls e 2664181120
N ) 0008 {00198} (00 198! Avd | BELLOHO
) PE'6LS PEBIS 0008 | BaaHD | L6BVZ010
L 003 ooy 00193 Avd 1 LBBLIYDI90.
9:°082¢ 940828 1€ 668 DQUANOD | 966L/LOM0
THISTON |- BBESN 7| GOURIEE JUaLN0 | 5% PORY PUTor |- 0000 PBOH G {0 - IR0 1oy | - O1E0 HEIS | e qidy, ISPV 3 | o 10V [e1O 12| 36] VRO edA T uei Loy | L eleq deiy,
pu3 | pu3 juatbBag: : Ew&mmw:
\vtiann ‘. , .
d3u vJ {7 Tozzoaii - thumﬁ M 51801002 9120 puz opog] | m;%cﬁ Bleq LES bﬂm@
\l\(,b«\.kmy -w.. Z m Z D U o D { soiEis guo) 1 oieoipu; Kewheeg| | N Joieoipu; jusuisaiy el
; &\MMK&O \@ I Vd'VIHA/AAY 3HOWLLTYE 8295 wsoippy] | v N313H 'S¥350Y sue|
w.w.mv Q0 % Mm‘,. | [ Groisoivl #ovoua| {7 50 ssepawey] | €1 opka i) 1509101066 4 VS| 1 VIZ30DLLE 7 1moooy]

> woam;ﬂg
mO SV 1§99 wwwmmm #VS ANV ﬁnwoomsm # INNOOOY HO4 13043y Pmm:ﬁmm >m0.wmiv



6 joz ebed

T8

9CZ0641 ww £6118 016¢ o B6661/41/80 | ©BBL/0Z/L0 0008 LEVIS Lerls mmo:,.h,{mo
oo 03 {69 913) {69 813) Avd 8661/50/80

97200641 L1 69'8L$ i8¢ Y 6661/02/20 | 6861711/90 00'08 60913 60018 g B561/02/20
N ; 0008 (88513) (88'519) Avd 6661/80/20
972081 g1 8861 0Y6¢ A 8681/11/90 | 6661/p1/50 0008 | 8891l 89813 T BE6LLI/B0
, ; 0003 {50223) 190 z23) Avd B661/Y0/90

| 9zz061 | 62 90°223 226t y 666L/71/S0 | 6GELILOYD 0008 90223 80'2Z8 Tig B6861/71/80
. ) , i 0008 {8z 228) lgz'473) Avd ! 8B61/b0/S0
YZzOBL) | 1€ 92 42$ £68¢ Y 666152010 | 6661/Z1/ED 0008 | 9zuz8 97423 T8 | GE6LIUIND
; N B 0008 (z2'688) {z2 683} AVd 8661/90/70

9720641 | €€ 71693 958¢ Y 5E61ZL/ED | 6661/1 120 00 03 24688 2L 683 g BE6HTLED
Lo o ‘ , 00'0$ (05 883! (05'853) Avd B666HS0/ED
92206.1 g8 0s'85% £2.¢. A 6661241720 | B661/61/L0 00 9% £5'858 05883 T BEGI/LHZO
R , » 1o o0u3 {pg'1213) {os1z18) Avd 866120720

972064 | £44 051218 peae ' 6666110 | 856151/ 009§ 051213 osizis | 118 6661/61/10
‘ - 0008 (v 3p8) {ey 1v$) Avd 6864/20/10

9220821 95 67 1¥$ 59vE m 8661/91/ZL | 8661/9U/LL 00 0% Ev'1YS E¥ VS Y8 9561/51721
. - ; , i b v 03 {0 e2$) {£0 £24) AVd 8661/60/21
9zz06Ll ;62 E0°€2S 60vE ) 8E6L/9L/LL | 865L/S1/0} 2008 g0€2$ | coezs e 8661/91/11
‘ i 1 1. o003 - (15513) (19 518) AVd 8661/70/1 1

9z20621 gl 1561 08EE Y ge61IS1/0L | BHELOLIE0 0008 A IR R 18 8661/5H0}
L o qoos  ;  foozed)  :  {s0'2ed) Av¥d 8661/50/01

9220644 1t Zgbi3 zoee ¥ | 8661191160 | 8661/81/8D 00 08 a1 AR g 8861/91/50
_ - ; 2008 loo'yog) (0o v93) AVd 8661/50/50

9zZ06LL | 91 pi 1S 5pee d 8661/81/80 | 8661/02/20 000% P48 yLpie TS | 86618180
9220641 | 61 B+ 913 62EE Y 8661702740 | 8661/61/90 0003 51 818 8L 91¢ 1118 8661/02/20
o , L R I 2003 (o0'zeS) (00 268} A¥d i 8661900
922061} 0z 19913 oiee Y 9661°61/90 ' 866L/61/50 00C$ 18918 18918 TN | BB6LABNED.
; ) P \ 008 | {cooe$) {coors) Avd B661/50/90

9720611 tz | 05418 05ZE Y | gest/stice | sEsin b0 9008 86713 95418 T8 | #s61sIc0
v ) L « - 2008 {cooEs) (coors! Avd | 8661500
9ZI0BLL ¢ bP | BLESS 692¢ Y| BBBLIZY0 | BBBLOZED 2008 £z £es 52 5ES TN BeBLILED
5 R , . 0003 {aF 0v3) gy osd) | Avd . 856L0/%0
HIOIE . POESP. TBALGIEE JUBT 1., BEAY PUS ., | . 9p00) PEBNH £ ¢ S1E0 -~ SIE( PEIG | on. Jaly 1500y SerERauiy ejU 1 T jrainTR{v e paAL Uei *E 1° sleg usil

T T , jpuguainBag]  uawibos ™ , ,

T oercers Foaew] I svenznoe sweq pud ewod] | BLEDSHOZ HIEC Ve Jeood

I sries aua] 1 Soieoiul Kewdseg| [N Joieoipit Lanaaiby fed|

| VAV lIHdIAY 390RILIVE 5295 550009 | ¥ NI13H ‘SHIDOY owieN]
feizioteoivs gouug| | S ssepyamen] |6, opiowa| [ icssisisss zvs| [ izesoozsie wunanv]




6 jo € abeq

{0 ) o

51602007 @0 puz oxoo] [

51605002 2:80 uEis Paig)

7 Tozzones 4 ewenl |

i SOIOIS au LA { " Tiojeoipu) wmz&mﬁww | N uoEopy LauR.8y ded _
Vd VAiH43AY JUOWLLTVE 9293 ‘ssaippv] | V §a73H 'Su300Y ‘elien]
[~ Taizioisoisi 7owua] | 5o ssepmen] [ s sphowa] [ tessisises #ws| [ 12200011iE % winsooy|

9220641 vz 12128 voLy | ovozizyior | 00025160 0003 1z 428 1z123 T8 0002/41/0}
. 0008 (29'129) (28128} Avd 0002/50/0}
gezoeLl | &2 - z81zd oy _|_000Zig180 | 0002/91/80 | 00'0$ Czeizs | 2eizs T8 | 00025160
o , 0003 (ze1ze) ! (zenze) Avd | 0002i90/50
9720641 sz 78128 51y 000Zi91/B0 | 00OWRL/LO 0003 28128 291238 Tig 0002/91/80
. ; 00°0$ (ryz2s) (ry'228) Al 0002/80/80
9ZZ08L1 8z pyzEs D69y 000Z/83/40 | 000Z/SHSD 00°08 byZZS Ppezs 18 Q00U /LY
_ 0003 (1z128) {1z123) A¥d 0002/501L0_|
922064 Y vz 1z 128 £90p 0002/51/90 | 000Z/81/50 00'0% 12128 1z1z8 T8 0002/51/90 _
; L 000% {pv 223) (vv 223) Avd 0002/50/90
87Z0BLL 92 pr-ees opor 0002/8t/50 | 0D00ZiBL/FO 0003 vpEes b2Te 118 0002/81/50
o . o o 00 0% (ee'z2s) | {e6229) - Avd 000Z/v0/60. | f
92208L1 o 667428 y19¥ |.000Zis1/vG | 00021 2/E0 00°0% 66423 667423 118 000z/64/70
i ; 1 00'0% {n5op3) (05°9¥3) Avd 0002/90/¥0
9220644 59 05'9ps BLSY __0002/12/60 | 0002/81/20 00°0$ 05'9r8 - 05'eps 1118 0D0Z/IZEO |\
0003 {10 1£13) (101218) Avd | 000Z/EOED {0
. N (00 0$) {00 G¥3) {00 D¥$) Avdd3a | 0ove/e0/eo & M
| gzzosLL | 202 101213 L 0002/81L/Z0 | 00020240 0008 L01e13 L0 LELS — 0002820 11
T ) opoos ] tesrtis) ! (8BS pL1S) Avd | 000Z/L0/20 A
_922062) 1 vl 85'¢SL$ Ziey 1 060z,0210 | B8BLALTE 00°0$ BSPLLS BS PLIS 18 0002/02/40
. €0 08% gooss | pbooss | w3aX 000Z/61/10
i 0008 {r8 2£9) {rase} AVd 0002/%0/10
9ZZ061} £g yE 288 gELY 6E61,91/21 | B66L/9Y/1L 00 0% b9'25% y9'288 g A
. , 0008 {rzeLs) (rze13) Avd 5661120721
; 0003 {00 0v8) (o ov$) Avd 886172072}
9220621 b 2 £5$ i [ 6E6LIOL/AL | BE6LONOL 0003 PZEES pZ £€3 g 8661/9171}
i T TF T o008 {srzz®) | (seuzst 1 Avd 66815011
9220621 Sg 57123 10p 8661:01/01 | B661/91/60 0008 srees 52223 718 8661/91101
i . 000$ {o00p3) {oa'ovs) AYd 6661/50/01
. 1 D0 0% (90°038) {90°018) Avd ! 886100}
9270613 9 a5 018 968 £661.91/60 { 6681/1/80 0003 300L$ 80°018 T8 6651/91/60
P 0003 | (g6119) {£5113) AVd 6661120/50
' : , - orzs) ,  lorzs) | (or28) ZHOISD | BEGLIZLIS0
| E RN TTE 858 s ] Boveied ALY [ 85Y pUT X [ Ep00 TEUy . | T B1E0 o< BIE0 1BIS R ISNIPY A RN 1E10 AR NI (WO IO R R R0K1 JBr] ] 7 S1eq Uer}
oy S gk e 18 ‘ ] Bug wewbag! T WSwbag 7 ﬁw



8 0 ¢ obed

00 0% {(05'vp3) {05 vv3) AVd L00Z/LOILL
‘ v84$ v L$ v8 13 Od1 | icoz/ozioL
szzoBLt | 9z 6€585$ 8185 L092/8Li0L | 100Z/8LI60 0003 pEPES | pEVES 8 1602/4/01
ooos I (evezgd | (evET$) Avd Le02/P0I01
- £L23 LS £Li 2d1 1002/02/60
9220811 1z 012553 0685 L002/81/80 | 100ziLHB0 00°08 Bv°623 8623 THS | 100Z/81ED
, 00°0% {z9°0e8 (za0e9) Avd 160250160
o 1948 1948 | 18ug 241 1C0Z/1 280
5270621 0z 0} 9v5g 6985 LODZ/LVI80 | 1OOZI6H/LO 00 08 z9°08$ Z9°0£8 T8 LC0Z!L LIgO
A 00 0% (82 vES) [EERT) Avd LCOZIRO0/B0
‘ 05 18 05¢$ 051$ Dd1 100212120
9z206Lk | v SLZYss 6789 LODZIBHILD | 1002/61/90 0003 83 p3 89'pES TV LCOZI6LILD
, 00 08 _ {ve5ag) (v6°56%) CAvd | 102190740
. 6948 6943 69'¢$ 2d1 1022190
9220611 6z L€ 9558 5295 L00Z/61/90 | 1002/L1/80 0008 FE'GES VE'SES 18 1002/61/90
00°0$ (z1 8v8) {zigrg) Avd 1002/50/90
7 Bb L$ By LS B¥ LS 0d1 1002I61/50
9220611 18 0F'195% 0085 LDOZ/ZLISO | 1002/8LV0 0003 zL8p% 24 8r$ g 1002721150
b o , , 55's$ 5563 5553 Od1 1002/02/¢0
| ozzoeLl | €My 61 505$ €918 L03Z/BLIY0 | LODZ/BHES 00'0$ vo62S | voBILS | THE | L00ZBLIVD
L 000% {62'188! (6z'188) | AVd L0025 0/v0
; ‘ . 80'E$ 80'e$ 80°E$ 2d1 LO0Z! 2/E0
ogzosil | cel 621508 0595 L002/BL/£0 | 10OT/SLIZ0 0008 1Z 1028 121028 T8 100Z/61/E0
0003 {19023} (19°028) Avd £00Z/00/£0
083 0918 0543 ad7 ! 10080
9220641 | 881 19 18 19%5 1002/6L,20 | 1COTBLIL 000% 109613 10'9613 g 1002§LZ0
N 00708 (00-0518) {00°0513) Avd 1002/50/20
92Z06LL | 162 010228 2825 L00Z/):L0 | 0C0Z'SLiZL 0008 orozes . 0vozs | i | Lo0esilo
. ) 000$ (50°zv18) (807713} AV L 100TSOIUD
ozzo6z) | £et 60ZrLs 166y D00Z/SLiZ) | C00Z'GHLY 00°08 80'Zp1s eozpis 1 Tg 0002/54/21
!.,, ; ) 0008 (y5ges] {r5ees: AVd | ODOZIFDRY
9720611 b Y5 EES 8087 000ZiSHLL | 0C0ZI2LOL 0003 YSEES X 8 000ZISHLL
; ] 0003 (121288 (12128} AVd i 000Z/9074)
# 315 ., | BOES[) . | SOUPEE WOlIND) iy PESY PUA -~ | VBP0 PEOY 1 | BIBQ , | BIEC HEIS » et [y JSNIPY 1 U oL B Wy JUSIn0TA R BdAL el L { Sjeq uEly
= ncw wrmsgm EwEmmwr "

EH

81602002 120 pua 19po8| |

61605007 -ieQ vers 1exoid |

azzoect #aoen] I

pe

smes auo] |

T0)EIpU] \,nm?f,wm_

N IOienput JUSURB.BY AP

o i

VI INdEAY TU0RLIY 8285 seoippy] |

¥ NIIEH ‘SHIDOY 1BwEN

?rvoa&ﬁ # auoud] [T Sowsenaieyl 17 ciepiaue] [ 77 iSedioides #vs] m..tamm%o,mmmwzm&ow




x

506 mmmn_
(L0'Z118) {z0z118) (£0Z119) SMOTIY_ | Z00%LL0Y
, {segesl (st geg) (se'5e9) IAMOT | 200101
| 9220621 £z 56 9vES 8199 2002/91/01 | 2002/91/80 0008 56'928 56'82% 18 2002/9110}
- ; ooos ¢ {osees) | (D6 ged) Avd 200Z/v0/01
92208} iz ze'5083 5659 2002/91/60 | 20051180 00 0% 05'923 06928 118 2002/91/60
D0O'0% {yg'geg) {rs9e8) Avd 2Q0ZI60/60
97Z06L1 1z 96'viS$ 5169 Z00Z/S1i80 | 200121140 0008 ¥9'9z$ $5'928 118 Z002/51/80
: , ) , 00'0% {a50p3) {g5°0vg) AYd 2002/20/80 _
9eZ06LL 92 00°6253 ¥559 Z09Z/LL1L0 | ZCOZIBLIS0 00 08 85 0E$ 89088 T8 200Z/21120
1 K ) 0008 (z9 063) (29 06$) Avd | 2002180740
ozzo6Ll ! 12 y0 6855 8259 2002/81,90 | Z0OZ'S1/S0 0008 29 0€S 29 0e3 118 2002/81/90
L , 0008 (s61£8) | (551€9) Avd 20021%0/90
9220621 0¢ LE065$ 1089 2002/94i50 | Z002{L1HO 00°0$ 561€3 1 GEleS I8 2002/94/50
B 0003 (00°058) {og-0s8) Avd Z002/L0/S0
9220641 £9 v 8003 1259 200z/LLiv0 | ZooziBLED | 0005 | 1r'ess lLesy 118 2002123490
B ; o008 | (ceses) {ea'se8) Avd Z00ZICO/FD
9220841 06 »9 0v93$ 80r3 Z00T/8LIED | ZOOZISHEO 000$ €628 | essis ' Twg | Z00ZBI/ED |
- ] (94 £ug) (8L £58) (8L £5%) IAMOD T | 200210780
o 000$ (erzug) | teveus) U avd 1 zoozsoeo |
. £L 65 £1'6% £1 88 od1 2002i02/20
97Z06L1 | 821 ZE0ELS _81LE9 2002/S 1T | Z00Z/LHILD 00'0$ €FZIlS | erzus 1 TG} 2002151720
i 0008 (89°5:%) (89'528; AYd 2002141120,
_o0'68s 0D'68% 00°684 SVOdld | 200282710
ps'9% __y893 $8°9% Od1 200,640
9220621 | £S1 ¥y S653 0619 Z00ZILLL0 | LL0TILITE 00 0% 5 ZELs 25ZeLs T8 2002/L3/10
. 00 03 (ri 898} (y1°898) Avd 200Z,0110
T ] T o - o A pr9$ #2493 od1 1002i61/23
| szzosll | 69 22 ¥ess 2£09 100272121 | 1002/91/t1 00'0$ vl 893 b1gos g 1ooz/L17zs !
B 0008 (+2¥s8) (pe'pgs) AVd LO0Z/LEIZ}
0008 {og vy3! {05 ¥p$! Avd 1002021
- g2i8 BZ'L$ 6213 Od 100270271 }
' oczosLl | 08 85 8558 8963 100Z/94:LL | 1002810} 0003 vL'vss PLYES T8 L00ZISVS L
, . 0008 (e £3) {v€ s} Avd VD0Z/L0/1 L
§ 519N | 8bes €iPE JUaLN0) | PEsy pug - T B1E0 |- BiEq HEIS © e 1y 150(0Y S2l s (U TBIOL S ] - WY JUelng T e adhy deit {07 sleq el
Pua juawbel| Taiwteg

e e iy b

o e

gzzae.L moen] I BL60130z wieg pug ipoia] |

et o

M

snies gl |

“{01E7ip0) AemAsey

BLE0G00Z PO VES iow0ig

-

N IcieonU; 1UaWoaby Aed|

V4"V IHAIAY IHOWILTYE 8296 'mmegi L

¥ N313H 'S8350Y mmc»wmz,_

g

£1 Q&u

i, i o 5B

wal [ “issoiolsas #vs

xmact.m §§§<

N

{S1zioteoirl #ouoia] | soSsenowen] [




6 o yebed

9220611 vz 699283 9951 y £00Z/9L/0) | £002/41:60 00 0% 82°SE8 8’523 T8 £00Zigliol.
o 00 03 (90 ££3) {90 £€3) Avd | €00ZiL00L |
R R P , yZ'b8 b2 98 b2 v8 0d1 £002/61160
8220611 44 110288 S Y £002/£160 | £002i51/80 0008 soees | 00eed T8 [ €00ZiLL60
00'0$ (1ezed) | Oszeg) Avd | £002/p0/60
, ; 6vES 6ves BYES 2d1 £00Zi6L180
9220611 2z 9251ES 0254 Y £00Z/SL80_| £002/41:20 00°0% 1BZES izes | T8 £002i51/80
, 00°'0% (16°Z£3) (16°ze$) Avd £C0Z/S0/80
i ‘ yyes YEES yres 041 | ecozgLiLo
9zzoeLl | 22 622IES 8671 o £00Z/43/40 | £D0Z(L180 00°0% 15Z€$ 16'2€% 118 £00%/41120
00 0% {yr £€9) {py £ES) A¥d ELUZHLOILO.
L o or'es 0v'es [T Od1___ | £002/61190
8220641 | g2 8€ 60ES oLpL M £032/41/90 | £002,6Li50 00'0$ by EES by €ES N8 | EC0ZLL90
] ; 00°0% (za°z¥s) {zg'zedl Avd £002/50/90
;. o 9£'cs e £8 9E'ES 2d1 £007:42/S0
92206.} £e g1 G1E$ gL Y £002/61/50 | £00ZiL1/H0 0008 9The 19°zv$ 178 £007/61/S0
, 0003 (10°¥83) (1oveg) __Avd £002/50/50
- B . j B L5 €3 1588 193 od1 £C0ZZUY0
92206} 95 61 £5¢$ 0Zbe ] £002/£1-60 | EOOZIBVED 00°0$ 10038 1098 T8 £002/£ 10
] ; 0008 (Ev'211%) {Ev'2118) Avd | ECOR0IVO
; IG'ES 25 €3 LR 0d1 £002/12/60
9220614 (174 YO'EOrS YacL o £00Z/61E£0 | £C£0Z/BLIZ0 0008 { £l %] ey2Lls 18 £00Z/61/E0
00°0% {00 083} (0o 083} Avd £00ZIEH/E0
. 10273 1028 1028 _odY £002/02/20
927084+ | G2 60 29€$ L S E002/8L,20 | £00ZILILD 00°0$ 85 861$ 85 8643 g _£002/81120 |
T B ) 0008 (09598} {00°583! AYd £002/€0/20.
T . - EEED 9918 T ogig od1 £002/22/10
‘ 0008 "o Eﬁ {00023} Avd £002/22110
ozzoBLlL | 24l 05'9iE$ BLOZ Y £002iL1L0 } Z002HLLTY 0008 926913 925918 g £0027L1L0
| ozzossy i o 8€ 618 2789 p Z00ZHL 2L | 2000641 00'0% 86713 BE'6¥1S T8 200272477}
0003 {6e'8523) {5E 8529) Avd 200502} |
9720621 85 6 8528 1499 Y 200/GYi41 | 2UDZ/9I0L | DOOS B85S BE 95$ 118 TODTSHLY
. : 0003 D (s69ri8) | (969918) Avd Z00ZHCILL
[FE 8w ,mm,mwaa Wm%_mm TUaLNG | GG PE0Y PUS T2 50000 TEoN ) R je0 LK |- 0180 MO » | Ly NNV R 10V PIDLEY | & J0 Joouns | (oadAT JeIf <™ syeq usi]
- - DU Fmgmmm o judwBagy ,

.

3zz3641 # o] |

51602007 ‘312 pug opoig] |

“61505002 218G VIS 8¥00(d

g <

!

Smers auo) |

To1EIpU] AewAsed]

N 082U JUswaa.by Aeal

i

.

it s e

Va'yIRAIAAY 3H0RILVE 8295 ssesppy] |

v N33 ‘Su390Y (ouen]

55 sse0 sieuf |

&1 opio na)

.ca0181966 #vs| |

147906111 #1unoosy]

T (5izio1001rz = suoua]




6 jo L 8beg

gzzoeil | iz 58 0858 1£V8 Y vOOZILLi6O | YCOZ/LLIRD 00 03 BLEES 61€ES Jue | voozsieo |
00 0% {21 vE9) L1 peS) Avd POUZIE0IB0
o L . 1628 1628 1618 od1 ¥002Z/61/80
9220611 zz V. €458 91798 Y ¥002/41/80 | $COZ/BHIL0 0003 LLPES LLPES 18 p00Z/LYIS0
00 03 (6z'5e3) (6258} AVd ¥C0ZIP0IS0
598 58°1% 5843 0d1 bO0ZILZILE
9ZZ06LY | €2 69 9953 y6ED y | v00Z/6LL0 | b00ZILLI90 0003 62 63 62’568 118 pO0Z/ELIL0
‘ 000% (89 €8] _ (89°eeg! __Avd ¥002/20/20
. v I8 vLLS VLS 241 yD0ZI6L/90
92208l | 2@ £p L85$ 1268 H p002/44/90 | p002/8L1SD 0003 89 €S B9°EES 18 #002/£1/90
. ‘ , , 0008 (2r'pes) {2y ves) AVd p00Z/80/90
) e 298 2948 eLs . Qd1 | #0020ZIG0
9220611 €z £v 0558 BrER Y pO0Z/84/S0 | $OOZiBI/¥D 000% 2y peS ZrrEs 118 $002/88/50
) an'0g {zz 98%) (2z'98%) AvYd BLOZISOIS0
j 15'2$ 15728 15723 2d1 $LOZIZIVO
9zz06L1 ZL L9 +65$ gzes Y pO0Z/B1IF0 | POOZISLIED 00 0% z2'98% 22993 T8 $0OZ/61/V0
, 000% {1z 9018) (1z'901%} Avd | poousONG
; op 1% 0p1s 043 od) p00Z/0ZIE0
9zz06L) | 68 S1°209% bees Y pOIZ/BLIED | ¥OOZ/BLIZD 0008 | _9290l8 - 2'90t8 T8 O0Z/BLED
. 00°03 zng) (1172418) Avd ¥Q0ZIS0IL0
, , , , 1969 1853 180s 2d1 ¥002/02/20
9ZZ06L1 902 190198 5519 o YOIZIGLIZ0 | #COZOTID 000% 1143128 i ERIC) P00Z/81/20
0003 (00°051%) {ooo518) | Avd vROZI60/20
0s ¥$ 0s v$ 05 ¥$ Od1_ | v00ZRZIO |
92z06Ll | §l2 | 691863 8662 Y ¥y00Z/02iL0 | £00ZL3R2H 0003 862823 86 2623 108 | po0Ziouis
I | 00°0% {0'5£18) (08 ge1$) Avd PODZISO/LO
| Epes £7 vs L) _Odl__ | E002BLZI
9zz06l} | 02 109cvs byiL Y cooz/Ls | oozl Vo o008 0gsELs 085813 1118 £00TLIITL
- D0'08 (08°223) {08228 AVd £00Z/b0/Z1
; B V8 L8 ¥3 878 0d1 £00ZBLILL
9¢z08L) | 8§ g5 89£3 v291 Y £00g/LLiLE | £00TI9L/01 0003 08218 ogeLs 118 £COTLLLE |
T . 00 0% (szsest | (szoed) Avd | coourony
, of #3 ) 0 vs 2d £00Z/8 10}
WITION | 8besr | g50e1eq TUBIND | e DEAK DU+ | ODOD PEBYw | - O1EQ . | -SIE0 NEIS | [SEIUTy NP SE{es Wy 0L v |- Wi ey s adKi e ] Sieq teiy
pu3 jusubas| - usuibeg
| 5020640 % 18wa) | 51602002 o0 pag sepoym] [ 6160500z Bieq UuIS ﬁﬁgm_
I ﬁmn ot 77 T lesipuy ?immm_ 'n 3.365 1oswaa.dy Aea| |
| VaVIIHA/IAY SHOWLLTVE 8208 :ss0ippy] | v NI13H ‘SHIOO0N asmz_
| Gimioaniv: #svous| [ sossenwien] [Tl opAs g] \&5ai51066 #vs| TITTTETIeT,




6 Jo g afed

9220641 0T £288.3 BOEO y 5002/44/80 | S002Z/8L/L0 0003 | 1u€g$ 1L EES 18 500Z/21/80 |
_ 0008 (z1 9e3) (21 93} AVd S302/01/80
. 66018 £6 01S 66018 2d1 §002/61/10
9220614 | 22 66'6LL8 88z6 | ¥ | 50028120 | S002/81/90 0003 Z1°9g$ 21988 T8 500281140
I . 0008 {zezes) | (zeue3) AVd | 5002/90/L0
‘ £8°013 £9°0$ £9°013 2d1 S002/21190 |
9220611 vz 020448 9926 y SC0Z/9N90 | $002741/50 00'0% Ze'L88 Ze'i88 Tu8 | snozieleo
- , 00°0$ (8L cys (g2°ers) Avd 5002/90/90
4 ] _ 19013 1901$ 19013 od1 S002/81/50
922062} 1e £9'6928 2ve8 Y 500Z/LLSO | S002/81/p0 DO0$ BL LYS 8L £v$ 1118 5002721750
e T ooos | (eeu6d | (eciss) Avd 5002/90/50
S R R D 15018 15013 Od S002/61/F0
9720641 | 8L 0Le088 | 4178 Y S00Z/8HIV0 | S002/L1/E0 0003 eei6s | 26468 T8 S00LB3/40
- . 000% (00°0518) (00°0515) Avd 5002/90/50
T , ,, 2€ 8¢ 288 | ze8s_ odl S002/8L/ED
gzzoeLt | 88l 18 0583 £et6 Y SCOZ/LLED | S007/93/20 0003 086128 096128 18 S002/41/E0
0003 (€5 0028) (e50029) Avd ; S00Z/LO/ED
R 12 8% LLBS 1L 8% od1 - §00Z/L1/20
9zz06LL | 8l 8v'228% 568 y SC0Z/9LZ0 | S002/61/10 2008 £9°2€28 £572623 TIg 500291120
N L o008 {s0°8229) (50'8223) Avd G002/60/20
_ _858$ 95'9% CERE 2d1 500202110
ozzosll | 041 62'609% 1928 Y _S00ZIELLO | pO0Z/9LIZ 0008 50 822§ - 508228 R SO0UBIILD
T 0008 (@8 11§ {937119) Avd S00Zi90/L0_
T oy'83 9r'es gy8s ad1 ¥002/2 17T
92z084} 59 25°289% 1658 Y YOOZIQLZL | pOOTILLILL 00 Us 93 ¥418 93 pilg T8 O0ZISVZL
‘ i 000§ (r9203) | ($9299) Avd p00ZI90/2:
I ‘ O R T o tess | Eges .o Odt | vo0ziBiL
9220621 25 pg1E98 2158 Yy POOZHLLLL | $00Z/84/0} 0003 9288 $9'203 U8 $00Z/21/13
5 2008 {r5'5e9) {rg'5e8) A¥d DS
12’83 1288 _izas 2d1 $Q0Z/0Z/0H
9gzobLL | €L 15'165% 09y8 Y ¥00Z/84/0} | v00Z/21/50 00 03 ¥S 53 voges | 1g 0023110
, 2008 (s1¢3) (61 £€8) Avd ¥O0ZI9CI0L
- 50 83 5088 50 83 - odi POOLILEIBD .
G791 T BBEsy - [S0UB|eH JUSIND |5 PEAg PUT . | wBp00 PR T 14 . 9180 .. BIeq Vels - | sLllly 150py 3 | july G0 reT iy Jeungy - e g0A ] Ueiy siequery |
, puzy umEmmw McmEmmm . : ,
[ szzosii waeww| [ ereoiooz siea pua hwﬁa.m_ ﬁ STeneto i e g
P BELEE mmur »9365 mm...&wmm_ N “107ed: mcﬂmmﬁm.mnmﬁwmw
] G V'V IHAIAY JHORILIVA 8298 sseippy| | ¥ NI 13H ‘SHID0H aemz_
{7 Giziovoozyi H mcmm& [ “sossemawy] [ eieonious] zmwmﬁmzma Y3 " 1243002 11E & unoday]




B 1o

6 2§ abed

T - ‘ I 150Ls 15013 19018 | od1 | ooueid

9zz06LL | §Sb 971268 | Ovs6 . M . 900z/0z/10 | s0Oz/Biizi | 0003 010928 oroges | g 9202/02/40

- _ 0008 (99'0215) (g8'0213%) Avd 902/90/40

05 48 0523 05 £ 2d1 S202/0T

9z20621_|  ¥0Z £9°1783 1656 Y S002ELZL | S0DZ/LLlkL 0008 98 £1£$ 98 EIES 118 SO02IBLITH

3 ) o B | __0o0$ (51 793) {61 v93) Avd S00ZIL0ZY

L ‘ ) 6E 4% 6e4$ 1 BEuS ©0dl | 500%8uils

gzz061l | Sf 9¢°'p9as (866 o S00Z/LLLL | GO0ZBYI0L . 0008 BLY9S 61793 08| SO0

i ‘ . 0008 (orrs) | {10vps) AVd 5002/8071 1

(6£'18) (st 43! {648 IAMOJ] | 5002192/}

N e  pE4S 6E'LS BE 13 2d1 5302i61/01
 0zz061L | 12 81 pySs 25£6 ¥ 5002/8Y701 | SocziBuen | 0008 Lo'vps 0 vv3 T8 | SDOZBOL
~ o o . 0003 {5y res) {spyes) Avd S00ZISDI0L
A T {oseezs) | (egcezs) | (lesezes) IAMDST | S00Z1Z/ED |

: “ i . {00 053) {oooss) . (00'0ss) SMOTWV 500271280 WAI,
! : zei1d e s ZEIL8 od1 500207183 ;

szzoeLl | oz, 64008% 82£6 Y S002I6L/60 | 5002/4+/80  0O0$ 5y yes S s T 500261160
- 0003 (eges) (128681 Avd | 500%/8)/60

N ) , SL4I8  BLLLS SE1s 21 5002/91/80
F ISy || . 908a & | oueled 1UBIING) | s 0P8N PUd o (31 9R60) pEBY- e BIEQ T [ BIEQ HEIS Y SRR JSNIpY T ALY 0L T UIWY JBLRYE o2 goAg Ues) " dleg el

I puzlsubag; -jdwbos | ;

azzo6Ls #ean] [

e

51601002 .9ieQ tu3 o) |

81605002 o1eq beis ahtg]

o

4 b i

“. -

SHES mmom i

10jE3 Pl >m§mmw~ M N Joleipu] wauisaiby Aeg

,l-é.\

i "

dd dVAHAIIAY mmoeﬁkéqm muwm nmmuvhﬂm _t

e

¥ N319H ‘SHaD0Y *sluey]

S

s mgoi_

S5 mmmuuoﬁmm* N ﬂoé :mu I~

..mww 51955 # 5

55 #vs| [

N < T
L11900018% 4 e




' ‘ Page 2 of 3

<CompanyName>PGW (PHILA. GAS WORKS (NGDC)</CompanyName>

<CompanyCode>0766</CompanyCode>

<CompanyType>GAS TRANSPORTER</CompanyType>

. Y T o [ R

<Customers> (19 1
<CustomerFirsiName>HELEN < /CustomerFirstName>
<CustomerLastName>ROGERS </CustomerLastName> Hecs 1 DO
<AccountNumber>3117006771</AccountNumber> -

- <CustomerServAddresss an A
«<ServAddress1>5628 BALTIMORE AVE</ServAddress1> @\\ L
<ServCity>PHILA</ServCity > ~ v gﬁ"
<ServState>PA</ServState> P ,&)ﬂ
<ServZip5>19143 < /ServZip5s> ~ ’\/\ \&v

</CustomerServAddress> Y ‘

</Customers .

«<Decisionlssue>Y</Decisionlssue> D O C U M E NT

<OralWritten>W < /OralWritten> .y ,

<Violation>ACTUAL</Vioiation> - F 0 L D ER

<Chapter>56</Chapters

<SectionRule>163(1)L</SectionRule>

<TotalBalance>829.99</TotalBalances

<DateClosed>2005-08-~10</DateClosed >

<Resolution>CITE: LATE CO REPORT INVESTIGATION BY STAFF OF THE
BUREAU OF CONSUMER SERVICES REVEALED: 1. THAT THE CUSTOMER"S
BILLS ARE BASED ON ACTUAL METER READINGS. 2. THAT A REVIEW OF
THE CUSTOMER CONSUMPTION CONFIRMS THE CURRENT USAGE IS
INLINE WITH THE HISTORXCAL CONSUMPTION AT THIS ADDRESS. 3.
THAT AS OF JULY 19, 2005 THE CUSTOMER S ACCOUNT BALANCE IS IN
THE AMOUNT OF $829.99. THEREFORE IT IS DECIDED: 1. THAT THE
CUSTOMER 'S BILLS ARE CORRECT AS RENDERED. 2. THAT THE CUSTOMER
MUST CONTACT THE PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS FOR PAYMENT
ARRANGEMENTS. THESE PAYMENT ARRANGEMENTS WILL BE
DETERMINED BY THE GUIDELINES IN CHAPTER 14. THE CUSTOMER MUST
CONTACT PGW BEFORE SEPTEMBER 7, 2005 FOR PAYMENT
ARRANGEMENTS OR PAY THE BILL IN FULL BY THE DUE DATE OF THE BILL
DUE IN SEPTEMBER 2005, 3. THAT IF THE CUSTOMER IS LOW INCOME, IT
1S SUGGESTED THE CUSTOMER VISIT A PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS
CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTER AND APPLY FOR THE CUSTOMER
RESPONSIBILITY PROGRAM (CRP).</Resolution>

<BalanceDate />

= <QOtherinfo>
<BCSIl‘tVéSttQ&tOFFNEI’ﬂG)ISAAC </BCSInvestigatorFName>
<BCSInveftsgatorLName>DUNSTAN</BCSInvestigatorLName>
<NbrOfTimeSend>1</NbrOfTimeSend >
<NprOfTimeFaxed>0</NbrOfTimeFaxed>
<PUCFax FaxAreaCode="717">7876641</PUCFax>

</Otherinfo>

- &fCase>
~ gages

<CaseNbr>1955619</CaseNbr>

<CompanyName>PGW (PHILA, GAS WORKS (NGDC)<fCompanyName> : 76’);0
<CompanyCode>0766</CompanyCode> O W
<CompanyType>GAS TRANSPORTER </C0mpanyType>

- <Customer> o Eﬂ@’:\/ 2
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Bill Analyzer CSR ’ 0 Page 1 of
‘Gas Usage Analysis
[Send To Printer]
HELEN ROGERS SA 1D: 9961616651
5628 BALTIMORE AVE Account Type: Heating & Domestic
PHILA , PA 19143 Non Heatmg Daily Usage: 0.71
_INumber " Non- Domestic:v : :
Date Date MeoteriMeter of Usage | Heating Us agej Heat | Degree | CEDD***
Fror To Fromj To Days | CCF*| 33:19 in COE® stage Days**
S ST S SN SCIDIRIITS ONERDUINY Wit A0 NONEUUINENCANE SN JECTEEI, N
171872002 1/17/2003 6190 | 7019 365 829 0.71 258 571 4066 14
| 171872003 | 172072004 | 7019 | 7959 | 368 940 0.71 262 678 | 4821 14,1
"1/21/2004 | 1/19/2005 | 7959|8767 | 365 | 808 | 0.7t | 260 | 548 | 4282 } 12.8
- 1/20/2005 | 1/20/2006 | 8767 19746 | 366 979 0.71 256 723 4436 16.3
1/18/2002|1/20/2006 1464 i 3556 0.71 1036 2520 | 17605 14.3
* CCF = Hundred Cubic Feet
«» A Degree Day Is an Index of energy consumptlon for heating. It Indicates the number of degrees the
| average temperature drops below 650 F
“** CFDD equals cubic feet of gas used per degree day
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